
December 3, 1985

Docket No.: 50-397

Mr. G. C. Sorensen, Manager
Regulatory Programs
Washington Public Power Supply Systems
P.O. Box 968
3000 George Washington Way
Richland, Washington 99352

Dear Mr. Sorensen:
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Subject: Safety Evaluation for Generic Letter 83-28, Post-Maintenance
Testing, Items 3. 1. 1 and 3. 1.2 (Reactor Trip System Components)
and Items 3.2. 1 and 3.2.2 (All Other Safety-Related Components)
for WNP-2

The staff has completed its review of the Post-Maintenance Testing, Items
3. 1. 1 and 3. 1.2 (Reactor Trip System Components), and Items 3.2. 1 and 3.2.2
(All Other Safety Related Components). Copies of the related Safety
Evaluations are enclosed. The staff finds that the responses provided by
the Supply System for these four items are acceptable.

This review completes the staff's action for Items 3. 1. 1, 3. 1.2, 3.2. 1, and
3.2.2 of Generic Letter 83-28 and closes these issues for WNP-2.

Sincerely,

Elinor Adensam, Director
BWR Project Directorate ¹3
Division of BWR Licensing

Enclosure:
As stated

cc w/enclosure: See next page
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